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Save the Dates

AMERICAN COLLEGE 
OF SURGEONS 

CLINICAL CONGRESS 
Sunday, October 26, 2014 

San Francisco, CA 

65TH ANNUAL  
STRAUSS LECTURE 

Friday, November 21, 2014 
 

Dr. Marco Patti 
Professor of Surgery and  
Director of the Center  
for Esophageal Diseases 
University of Chicago 

Pritzker School of Medicine

 
HARKINS SYMPOSIUM 
Friday, November 21, 2014 

7:30am—2:00pm 
Alder Hall 

Speakers TBA

 
DOS ANNUAL 

HOLIDAY BRUNCH 
Saturday, December 20, 2014 

10:30am—1:00pm 
UW Club 

SEATTLE SURGICAL SOCIETY 
ANNUAL MEETING 

Friday, January 23, 2015 
Hyatt Olive 8 Hotel 

Seattle, WA

 
21ST ANNUAL  

SCHILLING LECTURE 
AND DOS RESEARCH DAY 

Friday, February 27, 2015 
Dr. Walter J. Pories 
Professor of Surgery 

Brody School of Medicine 
East Carolina University

Please see the  
Department of Surgery’s  
monthly Grand Rounds  

schedule under  
Special Events on our website:  

www.uwsurgery.org

13TH ANNUAL 
TAPPER LECTURE 
Thursday, May 1, 2014 

8:00am—9:00am 
Seattle Children’s Hospital 

Wright Auditorium

Dr. Diana Farmer 
Pearl Stamps Stewart 

Endowed Chair 
Professor and Chair, UC Davis 

Department of Surgery 
Surgeon-in-Chief, UC Davis 

Children’s Hospital 
Fellow, Royal College 

of Surgeons 

2ND ANNUAL 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT 

SEMINAR 
Wednesday, June 4, 2014 

6:30am—8:30am 
Health Sciences Building 

Room K-069 
For all faculty, fellows 

and residents. 

15TH ANNUAL MEETING OF THE 
WASHINGTON STATE CHAPTER  

OF THE AMERICAN  
COLLEGE OF SURGEONS 
Thursday, June 12-15, 2014 

Sunriver, OR

 
INTERN  

ORIENTATION WEEK 
June 16–24, 2014 
Event Contact:  
Gina Coluccio 

coluccio@uw.edu 
206.543.3687

 
DOS CHIEF  

RESIDENT DINNER 
Saturday, June 21, 2014 

6:00pm—10:00pm 
Bell Harbor International  

Conference Center 
2211 Alaskan Way 
Seattle, WA 98121 

Event Contact: 
Denise Lin 

dsl720@uw.edu 
206.543.3654 

Below are comments we received from 
readers regarding our Winter 2014 issue: 

“Wonderful piece about Kris Calhoun 
and her son. I’ve heard people make 
the comment: “If I want really good 

medical care, I’m going to masquerade as 
a 10-year-old and sneak into the Seattle 

Children’s Hospital.” Very true.”  
Paula Carvalho, MD, 
Professor of Medicine, 

UW Division of Pulmonary and Critical 
Care Medicine and Academic Section Head, 

Pulmonary/CCM, Boise VAMC 

“What a wonderful story by Dr. Kristine 
Calhoun! Altogether a very nice issue. I 

was a bit sad to read about Patch stepping 
down, but delighted for Brant. Give him  

my congratulations!” 
Jean McAllister, former Assistant to the 

Department of Surgery Chairman,  
Dr. Carlos A. Pellegrini 

“Wonderful newsletter and news. Lovely 
article about Dr. Kim Riehle!” 

Ann De Lancey, Friend of the Department 

“Thank you for including me in the 
Surgery Synopsis newsletter. It brought a 
smile to my face to read about Seattle 
Children’s Hospital and the part Dr. 
David Tapper played in elevating its 
residency program. I have forwarded 

this to the kids to remind them of the 
important work David did.” 

Susan Tapper, widow of Dr. David Tapper 
 

Seattle Children’s Hospital Story >> 
 

Researcher Profile: 
Kimberly Riehle, MD Story >> 

 
If you wish to submit comments about 

the content of this newsletter, please send  
them to surgeditors@uw.edu.
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